
 

Cardinals 162 

Dear Parents, 

 Happy New Year! I hope you and your family had a blessed Christmas. I cannot believe it's 

already January. It feels like just yesterday I was welcoming your child into my classroom. It has 

been amazing to get to watch them learn and grow. Thank you for all your support.  

 In December, our class had a lot of fun. We talked about Christmas and the birth of Jesus. The 

class worked on their snowman ornament for the front lobby Christmas tree. We also worked 

on our special parent gift. We were all definitely in the Christmas spirit decorating the 

classroom while listening to Christmas music. The children did amazing in their performance for 

you at their Christmas program. They all worked extremely hard.  

 In January, we will start learning the shape rectangle, the color white, the number 6, and 

letters j, k and L.  We will have Pajama Day January 20th & 21st. The children are welcome to 

wear their PJs and bring a lovey to school.  National Lutheran School Week is the 25th through 

the 28th. Keep an eye out for a schedule closer to the date with all the fun ways to show our Day 

One pride! 

We go outside every day weather permitting. Please bring a sweater/coat with your child as well 

as a change of clothes in case of an accident. I am looking forward to a wonderful January!  

 

Many Blessings, 

Mrs. Cunningham 

 

Dates To Remember: 

January 1st- Happy New Year! 

January 3rd- Preschool Resumes  

January 17th- Program Closed Teacher in service MLK Day 

January 19th- Parent Chapel 

January 25th-28th- National Lutheran School Week 

 

                                          


